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A three part webinar regarding Late Adopters is being presented by Connecticut Department of Public
Health (DPH). This is the 1% part of a 3-part series and it is approximately 30 minutes long.

Nursing Facilities that have not improved their antipsychotic medication utilization rates for long-stay
nursing home residents are referred to as late adopters by Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services
(CMS).

Please register for the Webinar “Overview of the Enhanced Oversight and Enforcement of Non-
Improving Late Adopters” scheduled for August 1, 2019, 3:00 PM EDT at:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6197105220249397260

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the

webinar.
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